
I have been a member of Harbord Women's Bowling Club for the past 11 years.

I am really pleased to see that Harbord Diggers will be able to finally 
complete the Bowling Green.

It has been a long wait, and have missed the beautiful vista of Bowls at 
Diggers.

Bowls is a great activity sport for everyone, be it young or older 
persons.It has wonderful social and physical connection.

Have very much missed it during this COVID time.

I do hope that Northern Beaches Council will favourably pass the D.A for 
Harbord Diggers Bowling Green.

Jennifer Hammond

100 Allambie Road

Allambie Heights NSW 2100

99051704      0407 959 958

jjkhammond@bigpond.com
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